
Birdsall�Services�Group�Cancels�Annual�League�Party�and
Donates�Party�Costs�to�Hurricane�Sandy�Relief
(EATONTOWN, NJ) – Birdsall Service Group today announced that it would be cancelling its annual 
hospitality party at the Revel Resort in Atlantic City during the upcoming League of 
Municipalities Convention and donating the $35,000 event costs to hurricane relief efforts in 
the area.

“To stand in the shadow of devastation and celebrate hardly seems appropriate,” said Scott 
MacFadden, Chief Administrative Officer of Birdsall Services Group.  “Our company extends 
our deepest sympathy to those affected by Hurricane Sandy and we hope that our actions will 
be followed by others planning events during the convention. These funds are better spent 
helping the community rather than entertaining.”

MacFadden added that the company will maintain a reduced presence at the League of 
Municipalities conference while key employees work throughout the region on emergency 
assessment projects. 
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